
KZUT-LP Rule Violations

On December 18, 2017,  licensee of KZUT-LP was issued a Notice of Violation from the Regional 

Director, Region Three of the FCC Enforcement Bureau,  EB-FIELDWR-17-00024883.  Licensee provided a 

timely response, made the necessary adjustments to ensure compliance, and followed up directly with 

the local Enforcement office with additional information. No further action was taken, and the matter 

appears to have been resolved.
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